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From: Shawn Rogers <SRogers@geolineinc.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 3:52 PM
To: Janice Williams
Ce: Troy Crews
Subject: RE: Permit #: 36078 | Rogers

Good afternoon Janis,

Regretfully, the progress on my build project has been slow of lately and | know that progress needs to be
shown and deadlines need to be met. The COVID pandemic has created many changes and put quite a strain
on these things and | am concerned about keeping my permitting current as | promise | am not giving up on it.

Thankfully | have not personal contracted the virus and I'm still doing well.

Where | have continued to work on the project, getting what | can get done, | have been having difficulty with
some of the sub-contracting work. Aside from building supply’s not available in certain circumstances and
prices going through the roof, the main consensus from people | have been talking to are the same issues as
many other businesses; understaffed and the demand for services not subsiding any, with people being out
due to health, sickness, or an abundance of precautions.

Case in point, trying to get an electrician. | am currently on my 4" electrician. My original electrician who did my
temp pole and 1% rough-in was seemingly ready to get going with running the wires, but wanted to come and
look at everything and work up a new estimate for me. After stringing me along for a couple of weeks he
backed out on me because he was too busy trying to finish jobs he was already behind on. It's been about the
same with the next couple of electricians all of which | was referred to. Each one has cost me about 4 weeks
on average, just trying to get them to come out, look the project over, and put an estimate together. | now have
someone lined up, but they won't be able to get started on my project for a few more weeks.

| know | need to keep my inspections regular to keep my permit from expiring, but these have been
unprecedented irregular times the past 18 months and it affects us all in one way or another, my plight has not
been nearly as bad as what others are and have gone through, but it has taken its toll on things, namely my
construction project.

Sorry for the inconvenience and thank you very much for being so helpful to me.

Thanks
Shawn

(352) 642-3061
srogers@geolineinc.com



